

DIRECTOR OF ELEMENTARY AND SECONDARY EDUCATION

## EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
5 GRANT AVENUE
EATONTOWN, NJ 07724
TEL. (732) 935-7838
FAX (732) 578-0017

October 30, 2020

## Dear Parents and Guardians:

This week you should have received your child's i-Ready report for their diagnostic benchmark. If you have not received it, please contact your child's teacher. Please take some time to review these reports. The information from these reports are to help you, as well as your child's teacher, understand what your child knows and may need some support with in the future.

As Parent-Teacher Conferences are scheduled for next week, use the reports to help foster a discussion with your child's teacher on their strengths and well as areas that need support. Over the next few weeks, the teachers will be analyzing the students' diagnostic results and will create a plan for how to address the gaps that may have occurred during the Spring remote learning semester as well as during the summer. I encourage you to address any concerns you may have with your child's teacher.

Please have your child work on i-Ready online instruction modules at home. These modules provide your child with individualized instruction based upon their diagnostic results. Please note that there are both ELA and Math modules.

Again, thank you for your support in your child's learning.

Sincerely,

Tara Micciulla

Tara Misciulla

Director of Elementary and Secondary Education